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Imagine coming home to a
delightful new flat in

Ealing and yet, don’t know
where to put your cup of

tea. Or how about
remembering to have the
kettle boiling for your
partner every day, but

having to leave the house
to do it? (Image: James
Dyson) These are the
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challenges faced by a new
generation of British

homeowners, who are forced
to stay within the four
walls of their new home
while their flat or box

gets so much more, says TV
presenter James Dyson. In

his latest series of
‘Every Space Matters’, the

inventor launches his
latest product, the

Umbrella Magnifier, which
is specifically designed
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to help those with vision
problems. And it’s

believed that the adorable
little cup and saucer
holder will help to

alleviate the problems
associated with having a
box into which everything
has to be neatly stacked,

and it will do so by
helping those who struggle
with packing and unpacking
their flat. The device can
be purchased from Dyson’s
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website for £40 and is on
sale for £50 from next

week. (Image: James Dyson)
Those who have struggled
to keep their tea cups and
mugs to hand may find the

ingenious high-tech
solution helpful. Dyson’s
growing concern about the

lack of space in the
average home was expressed
in the early days when he
was regularly reminded how
much more there is to do
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in the house, and the
unnecessary cups, plates,
socks and shoes cluttering
up cupboards, which makes
things ever more difficult
to find. The inventor of
the Dyson vacuum cleaner,
who has been adding more
into each of his creations
over the years, knows the
daily problems associated

with what he calls a
“typical British flat” and

says many people,
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including his wife, are
constantly worrying about
where to put their stuff.
He said: “My wife usually
has to leave the house
with the kettle running
and the baby in the

pushchair for a cup of tea
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